
 

 
 
 
 
 

April 27, 2022 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chair  
Committee on Appropriations,  
Subcommittee on Labor, Health, and Human 
Services, Education, and Related Agencies 
U.S. House of Representatives  
Washington, DC 20515  
 

The Honorable Tom Cole 
Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations, 
Subcommittee on Labor, Health, and Human 
Services, Education, and Related Agencies 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 

 
Dear Chair Rosa DeLauro and Ranking Member Tom Cole: 
 
I am requesting funding for the Pre-Health Career Enrichment Program (PHCEP): Increasing access to 
postsecondary healthcare education in fiscal year 2023. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Vida Mobile Clinic, located at 10718 White Oak Ave #6 
Granada Hills, CA 91344. 
 
The funding would be used to help pre-health college students obtain the tools necessary to become 
competitive applicants to medical schools, physician assistant programs, and nursing programs. This 
program establishes university partnerships and outreach to high schools.  
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
TONY CÁRDENAS 
Member of Congress 


